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Due to the Coronavirus Disease (COVID-19), STS requests that riders limit non-essential bus travel 
until further notice. 
 
STS is working with Federal, State and Local Officials to help limit the spread of COVID-19 Virus. 
 
When on board, passengers are asked to leave extra space between themselves and others.  This 
form of social distancing can help protect you and others from the spread of the virus.   
 
Please stay behind the yellow line and limit your conversation and interaction with the driver. 
 
The Centers for disease Control and Prevention (CDC) advises anyone with fever, cough or 
shortness of breath not to go out in public. 
 
STS is maintaining regular contact with Federal, State and Local officials, and have been following 
CDC prevention guidelines. 
 
We are on a daily basis disinfecting all hand rails and high touch surfaces in all vehicles and facilities, 
which is supplemental to our normal cleaning. 
 
At this time STS is operating on a regular schedule. 
 
STS will continue to closely monitor the situation and make updates as necessary. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


